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On Monday February 15, 2016 about 2217 hrs CCPD officers were dispatched to a shooting in the area of 
Landau Blvd and Ramon Road. When officers arrived they found the victim (47 yrs of Cathedral City, 
will not be identified at this time) at the scene with two non-life threatening gunshot wounds to his lower 
body. The victim was transported to Desert Regional Medical Center where he was treated and released. 
The suspect fled the scene prior to officers arriving on scene, and no others were injured during this 
incident.  

Officers at the scene were able to generate leads during the initial investigation, and detectives are 
working to locate a suspect. The Cathedral City Detectives are asking the public for any information they 
may have regarding this crime, and are asked to call 760-770-0313 or CrimeStoppers. 
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